
 

 

Wednesday 7th July 2021 

Hello everyone! 
 
We’ve been talking about moving onto the next school with the children this week.  
We are naming the schools that our leavers are going on to.  
We are telling them who they will see there from Lillian de Lissa there.  
We are listening to what they know already. Some children are excited and eager to 
share what they know.  
 
“My uniform has 3 colours - white, black and red.” 
 
“I know where the toilets are.” 
 
“It has a big front door and my mommy gonna take me there and she’s gonna wait for 
me there to take me home again. But she can’t go inside for me.” 
 
“There are loads of toys - dinosaurs and cars.” 
 
“I will have a blue dress. Lillian has a red dress. I won’t wear that anymore.” 
 
“My sister is at that school.” 
 
“I know that L___ will be at my school too.” 
 
Some children are saying they feel a bit worried or scared too- this normal - it’s 
important to listen to them and give them the time to talk.  
 
“I don’t who what my teacher is like. Will she shout at me?” 
 
“Do they have toys to play with? “ 
 
“Will Mrs _____ come and be my teacher? I want her to come with me.” 
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You might be feeling a bit worried too and have your own thoughts and questions.  
Please remember that your child was once new at Lillian too and learned to manage 
separating from you and settling somewhere new. Not just settling in - going on to be 
BRILLIANT!  
Any questions or worries please talk to us- we’re here to listen and support you.  
 
Love from the Team at Lillian de Lissa.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


